
 

Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s) of the Environmental Health Foundation of Canada: 

 

Re:  Nomination of Ian Harrison for the Hedgerow Software Ltd. Leadership in 

Environmental Health Award 

 

By submitting this nomination, I ask that Mr. Ian Harrison, Manager of the Environmental 

Health Department, Saskatchewan Health Authority considered for the Hedgerow Software Ltd. 

Leadership in Environmental Health Award. 

 

Ian has constantly and consistently displayed leadership qualities during his entire career. During 

this time, he does not hesitate to take on new challenges or projects. He has a strong character 

that allows him to organize and lead individuals and groups. 

  

He has the ability to have others look at scenarios through various lenses to analyse, evaluate and 

assess risk in a variety of situations. 

 

Ian has admirable character traits that he is able to coach novice as well as experienced 

individuals to achieve expected goals. 

 

Ian has proven to lead throughout his career and his ability has allowed him to progress 

throughout his professional career. He was offered and he accepted the position of supervisor of 

his department and currently is in the permanent role of Manager. 

 

Ian is a valuable resource for the Hedgerow software program. With his training and ongoing 

usage and familiarity with this software program he continuous to lead staff through the 

operation, functionality and upgrades to this ever-evolving program. He is able to adapt and 

recognize staff’s knowledge and abilities of the Hedgerow program and as a result has to adjust 

to each individual’s needs to lead them and empower them towards excellence. 

 

Ian also demonstrates and exhibits his leadership qualities with his role with CIPHI. He was 

appointed as CIPHI Saskatchewan Branch’s provincial BOC representative. His leadership and 

dedication is evident through his hard work and determination and as a result he was selected to 

the position of Vice Chair of the BOC. In January of 2019 he moved to the role of BOC Chair 

and leads this group of hardworking individuals to maintain the professional integrity of the 

profession.  

 

During his tenure with the BOC he’s involved with the Board in the implementation of the go-

Green Project. Ian also took the lead on the Instructional Objectives (IO) project with the BOC. 

This was a monumental task to complete. The group under his lead, communicated the new IO’s 

to the recognized schools to be implemented into curriculum this fall. He continues to lead the 

team through the changes they are making to the examination process. A project that definitely 

needs a leader and buy in from all the provincial BOC representatives. 

 



It is evident throughout his career, Mr. Ian Harrison, takes his roles seriously and displays 

leadership and professionalism in his actions and conduct. The above examples are just a few of 

how Mr. Harrison continuously exhibits his leadership qualities on a consistent ongoing basis. 

 

Please accept my nomination of Mr. Ian Harrison for the Hedgerow Software Ltd. Leadership in 

Environmental Health Award. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael McCann, CPHI(C) 

Supervisor, Environmental Health Department 

Saskatchewan Health Authority 

 


